Hello Lowell Families and Community,

Be careful during these cold temperatures and icy roads. The top priority is student safety! As
the conditions fluctuate, it is important to be aware of school delay/cancellation
procedures. Should school be delayed or cancelled, the district will make every effort to
make the call by 6:30am. Delay and/or cancellation information will be communicated
through text message, Facebook, the district website, local news, and Flash Alert.

A joint event with Lundy and MV A on February 4th brings speaker Brian Williams to talk about
inspiring measurable acts of kindness. Mr. Williams will speak to different age groups
throughout the day. Parents are welcome to attend. (See flyer on Facebook).

On Friday, Feb. 7, Sluggo will be returning to talk to Lundy students about reading goals and
earning EM's tickets!

Lowell Jr/Sr High School celebrated 74 students who achieved the distinction of making the
honor roll. This means that 74 students earned a grade point average of 3.5 or higher. Of
those students, 24 earned a grade point average of 4.0! This is an enormous accomplishment
and one that everyone should be proud of!

Along with grades, many students had perfect attendance for the first semester: Ashlynn
Anderson, Tatum Clark, Tanner Coiner, Kyla Dobson, David Finch, Henley Garner, Eriyn Harris,
Jennaya Harris, Coltin Hogue, Yarileth Islas, Ben Johnson, Wyatt Johnson, Grace Nunez Luis,
Ryan Pelroy, Wyatt Pelroy, and Hunter Vaughn.

Are you looking for something new? A new career? A little something extra? A chance to
give back? Look no further! Lowell has many career, part-time and volunteer opportunities. If
interested, email info@lowell.k12.0r.us to receive more information.

Stay safe, healthy, and kind!
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